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Attendance Matters
Here are our attendance figures for last week.  Our whole school 
attendance target this year is 96% our whole school attendance 
currently stands a 95.6%. Thank you for helping us to reach our 
target by ensuring that you are in school everyday

Class Current Attendance 

1 97.0%

2 96.0%

3 96.0%

4 95.0%

5 96.0%

6 95.0%

7 95.0%

8 97.0%

9 98.0%

10 94.0%

11 95.0%

12 95.0%

13 96.0%

14 94.0%

Children in Need 2024



Christmas Performances

We are really pleased to be able to let you know 
about our Christmas performances for  this year.

We want to ensure that this is a fantastic 
experience for all our families and the children. 
With this in mind we are keeping the number of 
seats at 65 for each performance. There will be 4 
performances for the KS1 Nativity and three 
performances for early years so that we can 
ensure that each child taking part can have two 
tickets for their family to be able to come and 
see them perform. Please watch out for the 
letters coming out in the next few of weeks so 
you can book your tickets, these will be issued 
on a first come first served basis for each 
performance. 

“Simply the Nativity”
Year Groups 1 and 2
Four performances:

Monday 9th December at 9.45am and 2.00pm
Tuesday 10th December at 9.45amand  2.00pm

“Twinkly Nativity”
Nursery & Reception

Three performances:

Wednesday 11th December at 9.45am and 
2.00pm
Thursday 12th December at 9.45am

Term Dates:
The last day of Term is Friday 20th December 2024 and we return 
on Monday 6th January 2025
The next INSET Day is : 
Friday 14th February 2025

Christmas Fayre

After the success of our Summer Fayre earlier in the year we are pleased 
to announce the date for our Christmas Fayre this term.

The Christmas Fayre will be taking place at Kingfisher Primary on 
Wednesday 27th November from 3.00pm to 4.30pm. All the stalls and 
events will take place outside on the school grounds (weather dependent 
if not they will be inside)...so please wrap up!!

All children in school will be spending time leading up to the Christmas 
Fayre making Christmas gifts and items to sell. 

We hope you will be able to join us on that afternoon to enjoy the 
different stalls and see what the children have spent their time making in 
school. 

All money raised will go into the fundraising pot and will be used to 
provide resources for the children and subside visits and experiences. 

Anti-Bullying Week

Anti-bullying week takes place from 12th
to 15th November. We take part in this
every year; however, our anti-bullying
work isn’t just an annual event, we do
antibullying work throughout the year in
our Personal and Social Development
lessons, as well as through our PSHE
lessons, through assemblies and through
our whole school ethos of kindness and
respect.

The theme for this year is ‘Choose
Respect’. The campaign aims to empower
children and young people “To not resort
to bullying, even when we disagree and
remind adults to lead by example, online
and offline.” During the week, the children
will have had an opportunity to take part
in anti-bullying lessons and discussions.


